The Central Palm Beach County Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors voted last Wednesday, May 11<sup>th</sup>, 2016 at the monthly Board meeting to support the 1.0% Surtax beginning on January 1, 2017 for a period of 10 years or until the \$2.7 billion is realized. 50% to the Palm Beach County School District, 30% to the County and 20% to the Municipalities.

The Central Palm Beach County Chamber presented their support of the 1% Surtax in front of the County Commissioners meeting on the morning of Tuesday, May 17th.

The Chamber supports economic sustainability and the need to have sound and safe structures for our schools, roads and bridges, not only for the quality of life of our citizens, but to attract businesses and tourists to the county and retain businesses in the county.



Palm Beach County Administrator Verdenia Baker presents to Central Palm Beach County Chamber Board at May 11<sup>th</sup> Board Meeting